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Thank you BFCCPS students and parents for making the 2016 
“Out of This World” Spring Social an AMAZING success!  

This great fundraising night would not have been possible without 
the fantastic volunteers!!  

Thank you 
 
 

We	are	very	excited	to	announce	the	6	winners	of	the	BFCCPS	PCO	Overnight	Field	
Trip	Scholarship.	

This	Scholarship	was	established	to	support	our	school’s	mission,	our	students	and	
to	assist	parents	in	their	role	as	primary	educators	of	their	children	by	providing	
students	with	a	classical	academic	education	coupled	with	sound	character	

development	and	community	service.	This	scholarship	is	awarded	to	help	defray	the	
out	of	pocket	expenses	incurred	for	the	BFCCPS	Overnight	Field	Trips.	Each	one	of	
the	application	materials	submitted	emphasized	the	student's	involvement	in	

community	service	activities	and	commitment	to	our	Classical	Virtues.	
	

Thank	you	to	ALL	for	your	applications,	letters	of	recommendation,	and	your	well	
written	and	inspiring	essays	and	CONGRATULATIONS	to	the	Winners!	

Stephanie	Bell	
Brigid	Gilberti	
Emma	Leonard	

Andriana	Newman	
Michael	O'Brien	
Lindsey	Tarantola	
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Thank you to our BFCCPS 

PCO volunteers for making 
the BJ’s wholesale club membership and 3 Gift Card sales 
fundraisers a huge success this year! THANK YOU!  

2-4-6-8 who do we appreciate?!  
Our teachers!! 

Look for teacher appreciation week 
events and activities coming every 

Friday in May. 
 

Get Active in the PCO! 

 
All parents are automatically members of the 
BPCCPS Parent Community Organization 
(PCO)  

This is our community, the community we 
create for our children.  If you haven’t gotten 
involved in the past now is the time to change 
that!  

 

There are vacancies in various committees, 
so plan on attending our next PCO meeting to 
see which ones you might be interested in 
participating in. Let’s show our children how 
important their education, and their school is   
by getting involved! 

PCO Meeting:  May 14, 2016 7:30 pm 

Babysitting available 

 

 

 

Box Top$ For Education   

The BoxTop$ for Education program is one 
of our continuing fundraising activities and is 
so simple to help with.  Simply cut out the 
BoxTop$ label found on many of the food 
products that you are already purchasing and 
send them in with your child.                                            

 

 
HAVE YOU “SMILED” TODAY? ☺ 
Amazon Smile  
Don’t forget to make your Amazon purchases 
through Amazon Smiles and select BFCCPS 
as your charity! It’s an easy way for the school 
to benefit from every purchase. Thank you 
and happy shopping! 
 
 


